

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Planning Commission Members

FROM:

Richard Duane, Project Manager

Public Works Department

DATE:

December 8, 2011

RE:

SPC-2010-0367C, South Walnut Creek Hike and Bike Trail

Postponement Request

Staff requests a postponement of this case until the Planning Commission's meeting of January 24, 2012. This postponement is being requested in order to allow the associated zoning and plan amendment cases to be approved prior to the approval of this site plan. The zoning and plan amendment cases have been postponed to the January 12, 2012 City Council meeting.

If you need any additional information, please call me at 974-7730 or Sue Welch, Case Manager at 974-3294.